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Dr. Robert (Bob) A. Schneider is the Executive Director of OmniRide, the 

transit system for Prince William County in suburban Washington, 

DC.  With a need to advance the cause of traffic decongestion on I-95, I-66, 

and all points in between, OmniRide is reassessing its purpose, process & 

impact in the region to be more than a "bus company".   

With a career that has moved from Knoxville, TN (KAT), Boise, ID 

(ValleyRide), and Columbia, SC (The COMET), and now Prince William 

(OmniRide), Bob is still wondering when personal jetpacks are going to 

start showing up. 

 

 


